
CALLAWAY HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 

ATTENTION PARENTS:  It is time to update information on the children that have 
allergies to food, are lactose intolerant, diabetic, etc.  We need a note from the child’s 
doctor, or parent/guardian regarding their information.  This information will be kept on 
file in the office.  We will also need permission to share this information with the kitchen 
staff (HIPPA regulations).  The note can be sent the first day of school.  An example of 
a simple note would be: 

My child __________________ is allergic to/is lactose intolerant or is diabetic.  It is OK 
to share this information with the kitchen staff. 
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